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  7th March 2025 

Year 4 – Recorder Concert 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term, year 4 have been taking part in recorder sessions with The Norfolk Music Service. 

They would like to showcase what they have learnt by inviting you to an end of term concert on 

Wednesday 2nd April at 2.30pm. 

During this concert, each class will take turns to play a few pieces as well as acting as an audience for their 

peers. 

After the concert the children will return to their classrooms to get ready for the end of the day and can be 

collected at the normal time. 

As ever, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us via the school office. 

 

Best wishes  

The Year 4 Team 


